

Julie Bisland:Welcome to the GNSO Review Working Group Meeting on Thursday, 19 October 2017 at 12:00 UTC

Julie Bisland:Agenda wiki page: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_community.icann.org_x_a5BEB&d=DwICaQ&c=FmY1u3PJp6wrcrwl3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=QiF-05YzARosRvTYd84AB_UYInlydmFcjNmBM5XgySw&m=jXLeThFC6bTu-7YBfqV5kSCeCrAafnkh_5OTj-LkR-4&s=cMTZtYsq1-kBAQEL6JZG_hBzt15J8YO1tImlQr6adVw&e=

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:hi julie

Julie Bisland:Hello Kris! Hope you are well :)

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:Yes am fine.....just tired with the many icann meetings...

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:certainly in middle of the night....

Julie Bisland:I feel your pain :) hang in there

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:well i try my best....and i have IEEE standards and ethics meetings and others areas and orgs i volunteer.....it feels like i spend more than the needed time volunteering

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i am pretty sure you have the same kind of pain.....

Julie Bisland:yikes! sounds like you're doing your fare share plus some! Hope volunteering also brings some satisfaction :) you're time and efforts are certainly appreciated!

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:we do it at least i do it for the betterment of others....who have no ideas of how things work in this world....somewhere in between you are right there is a bit of satisfaction but it becomes more satisfaction when things move to final implmentation

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:hi Julie H

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:Hi Marika..

Sara Bockey:I just woke up so I'll do whatever everyone wants

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:let's just go ahead

Sara Bockey:yes

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:agreed

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:how confident we will be done by sep 2018?

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:perhaps the backgroundshould come in first....

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:sumarrised important points....but if you guys feel it the right way..then no issues

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:the geonames may take longer

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:might be interesting to just note and highlight that the geonames is not yet ready but would only start soon

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:ok thanks for clarification

Sara Bockey:Sounds good to me

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:sounds good

Marika Konings:Staff still has as an action item from the previous pilot for "Development of draft guidelines for the use and application for face-to-face facilitated PDP WG meetings for Council review and adoption"

Marika Konings:Maybe there is no need for guidelines, but there may be a need for a process by which a WG could request facilitation as it is also a resource question.

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:let it roll for now and we see how things pan out

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i think marika....is right....just a simple note process...

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:exactly yes...

Marika Konings:I am also checking whether something was done in relation to the outstanding staff action item re. guidelines.

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:yep that would be good

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:thanks

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i have no objection on that

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i agree with that cnstant review is : resources wouldhave to be alloted all the time...

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:none..

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:i understand

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:good

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:will give time for the review....

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:good

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:+1 to all

Sara Bockey:thanks all

Krishna Seeburn - Kris:bye....